
Welcome Kristin Dooley as WAMM Director  
 
WAMM is delighted to welcome Kristin Dooley as the new director of Women Against Military 
Madness.  
 
Kristin is a long time anti-war, women rights, and labor solidarity activist. She participated in the 
Central American solidarity movement and has been an active opponent of U.S. wars and 
interventions since. She has been active in labor solidarity efforts, making connections between 
the wars abroad and the attacks on working people at home. 
 
Kristin reads books like most people drink water. She is very a very experienced type designer 
and has worked professionally in typography and design.  


